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Jan 13, 2023 
 
At last night's Senior Housing Work Group meeting, we worked on the structure 
of our planned Focus Group meeting. Rather than a meeting open to the general 
public, we feel it would be more productive to hear from a group of about 15 
people with diverse experiences and perspectives on senior housing.  
 
Since there's significant overlap among our seven work groups, we hope that 
there will be a representative from each work group at this Focus Group 
meeting.  We have not yet set a date for the meeting, but it will probably be in 
late March.  We hope that you or another member of your work group will be 
represented.  
 
In a related matter, Tamie Reed from the Office for the Aging has provided a link 
to the rest of our work group of a short publication about rural New York, 
published in 2022 by AARPNY. There's a section on Housing that may be useful to 
members of all the work groups.  Check 
out https://link.edgepilot.com/s/b30da2ff/s1FEQDdC70KxJl5I9viF7w?u=https://online.flipping
book.com/view/224632168/  
 
More information will be forthcoming. 
 
Bob 
 


